
Town of Waterford 
Pre-Town Meeting 

Waterford School Gym 
February 24, 2015 

 
Attendees:  
Selectmen:  Brent Beck, Fred Saar, Gary Allard 
School Directors:  Kurt Billig, Heather Gonyaw, MaryEm Saar 
Clerk:  Joanne Jurentkuff 
Principal: Kelly Brooks 
Seven Waterford Voters 
 
Brent opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.    He stated that the town budget is down this year due to fewer 
highway projects pending that in other years.  We only do major work when we get state grants to help 
fund the project.  He also explained where we stand with TransCanada.  We have a stand still agreement 
that will be settled when an agreement is reached with another town or a court case is settled.   
 
MaryEm Saar presented highlights from the school report.  The formal presentation will be made at 
town meeting.  Residents present at this meeting plan to attend town meeting so they agreed to wait til 
then to see the full presentation.  The school budget is down a little this year, as well as the ESCU 
budget.  David Morrison asked what the student/teacher ratio is at Waterford.  MaryEm will have that 
figure for town meeting.   
 
Pre-town meeting ended at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 Approved:                                                                                                           Joanne Jurentkuff 
Date:                                                                   Town Clerk 


